
 

 

 

 

October 10, 2023 

Dear Residents, Families and Friends,  

 

As part of our communication, we would like to update you on the facility Covid status. We 
had 2 residents and 1 staff member test positive. This puts us into outbreak mode. We are in 
contact with the Department of Health daily. 

All departments are working diligently to ensure the safety of our residents, staff, and 
visitors. We are following a strict regimen of Infection Prevention Practices. This includes 
ramped up disinfecting and cleaning, testing staff and residents per DOH guidelines, and 
ensuring that all personnel are wearing proper PPE. Covid positive residents are cohorted and 
isolated. 

We ask that you do your part in keeping everyone safe: 

• Do not visit if you are experiencing Covid-like symptoms or have tested positive for 
COVID. 

• Complete the screening at the kiosk in the lobby. 
• Wear a face mask. 
• Pay attention to the signage on a room or unit prior to entering.  
• If you do become symptomatic at home and have been at the facility within 48 hours 

of becoming symptomatic and/or Covid positive, please notify the facility. 

By entering the facility, you are doing so with the knowledge that you may be at risk of being 
exposed to Covid. Feel free to email me at bbasch@pcwall.com or call the facility with any 
questions. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Ben Basch, 

Administrator 


